Accor Defies Japanese Economic Turndown with
Expansion of Formule 1 Hotel Chain

08 January 2002: Just as the first Formule 1 in Japan opens its doors in Isesaki, Gunma Prefecture north-
west of Tokyo, Accor will begin construction of a second Formule 1 in Japan at Numazu, in the heart of the

high-technology industrial area of Shizuoka Prefecture, 140 km west of Tokyo.

The second Formule 1 is expected to open in July with 92 rooms and highlights Accor's aim to rapidly expand the budget
brand in Japan.

In addition to being a major business centre, the area is surrounded by many of Japan's most famous tourist attractions,
including Mount Fuji and lzu Peninsula, making it a popular location for leisure travellers.

Like all Formule 1s, the F1 Numazu is located on a prominent highway, running through Shizuoka, and is serviced by
well-developed transport infrastructure including the Shinkansen Bullet Train and the Tome Expressway.

"As the first Asian country in which we've introduced Formule 1, Japan is an important part of our global expansion," said
Michael Issenberg, Accor's Managing Director for Australia, New Zealand, Japan and the South Pacific. "Numazu is the
perfect location for a Formule 1, being on a key arterial route close to major industrial and tourist areas.”

The new hotel will feature two concept rooms that will give guests a taste of the future of Formule 1, with the new rooms
boasting different bathroom designs and new construction techniques and materials.

Mr Rodolphe Belin, Accor's General Manager Economy Hotels, said that Formule 1 was set to change the face of the
budget hotel market in Japan, with Australian know-how being utilised extensively for its development.

"Our main objective in developing Formule 1 in Japan was to be able to offer the highest quality standards at the lowest
possible rate, " said Mr Belin. "However, with the cost of land and materials in Japan this has proven to be a major
challenge, but one that we have overcome by importing much of the hotel's furniture and fittings from Australia. This has
helped save on construction costs and we can now ensure that rates will be kept at around Yen 5000 (AUDST5) per night.



